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August 5, 2020 Meeting Agenda  
 

 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:43 pm in lawn area of Pac Shores, Redwood City.  Three club officers 
were in attendance (President, Ricky Najera, was out of state). 
 

Total # members present:   10 
 

Treasurer’s update:  Jeff Beam reported three members renewed in July.  There are presently 66 
members.  The club is in good financial standing. 
 

Secretary’s Correspondence:  Membership cards were mailed July 29, 2020.  Done thru postal 
service because handing out at meetings was not possible due to pandemic. 

 

Old Business:  

 Club Ride:  July 26, 2020   Mario DiSalvo recounted the ride of eleven bikers on Calaveras 
Road and Niles Canyon in East Bay.  It was a nice change from the coast.  He recommended 
that we do it again in the spring when things are greener.  Manny Fernandez stated that it was 
nice to have the breakdown truck (the Booths) and that it’s probably a sticky valve guide 
(seems to unstick when it cools down).  All agreed on a fantastic ride and a great day.  

 

New Business: 

 Next Club Ride:  Settled on Saturday, August 22, with back up date of the following 
Saturday, August 29.  Possibly going on coast ride ending up for a burger on Highway 9.  
Also discussed was another East Bay route along the ridge run ending in Tilden or Moraga.  
Mention was made, too, of Paul Thomas putting a ride together in the Novato area of North 
Bay.   Mario to let us know as date gets closer.    

 Status of National Events:    Cannonball has been cancelled.  Evergreen Swap Meet (Seattle 
area August 14, 15) is cancelled.  Born Free is still on (Sept. 25, 26) at this time, as is 
Fallbrook (Los Angeles Chapter Road Run) Oct. 26-28.   

 September Meeting:  Discussion was held about whether to Zoom our next meeting or try 
another in-person gathering.  There was consensus on meeting in-person again at Pac Shores 
lawn.  Victor Boocock cautioned that this was fine until the weather turns wetter and colder in 
autumn.  Brad Booth to check with Alpine Inn in Portola Valley to see if we could reserve 
some tables for a meeting in their beer garden.   

 New Club T-Shirt:  Brian Davis stated that we usually have a club t-shirt ready for Dixon, 
but with that being cancelled this year, no new club t-shirt was produced.  All agreed that we 
go ahead and have one designed at this point, and it would possibly be our shirt for Dixon 
2021.  Generally, we feature a member’s bike; the knucklehead of Manny Fernandez was 
mentioned.  Greg Wood’s bike was also brought up as a possibility.  All agreed we are lucky 
as a club to have Tom Clark’s amazing artwork for the shirts.  Further discussion at the next 
meeting was agreed upon.   
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 Nominations:   Brian Davis announced that both the President and Secretary positions are up 
for election this year (Ricky filled a one-year slot to finish out Curt Hansen’s presidency).  
Sue Booth stated that she would agree to serve another term as Secretary.  Four Board 
members are also up for reelection:  Brad Booth, Chris Carter, Clay Hudson and Brian Stearns 
(although one hasn’t paid membership dues for 2020 yet).   Danny Lopez and Mario DiSalvo 
are up for renewal as Road Captains.  Members pointed out that Danny has been in Costa Rica 
for quite a while.  Further discussion to be held next month.    

 
 
Motion to Adjourn  at 7:20 p.m.   Next meeting September 2, 2020 
    
   Notes submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary 
 

 
 


